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The Forsyth County Environmental Assistance and Protection Advisory Board met on July 17,
2018 at 10:00 a.m. in the Board of Equalization and Review Room, Forsyth County Government
Center, 201 North Chesthut Street, Winston-Salem, North Carolina. .

MEMBERS PRESENT: Peter DeVries, Chairman Richard Sieg, Vice Chairman
Nathan Atkinson William Crouse
Brent Rockett Beth Williams
Charles Wilson
MEMBERS ABSENT:
FCOEAP PRESENT:  Minor Barnette, Director Steven Lyda
Bob Ragland Valerie Shores

I.. CALL TO ORDER

Mr. DeVries called the meeting to order.

II. APPROVAL OF THE MEETING MINUTES

Mr. DeVries opened the discussion to approve the April 17, 2018 meeting minutes. Mr. Wilson
made a motion to accept. Mr. Sieg seconded the motion, all members of the Board in attendance
approved.
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lll. Introduction of New Advisory Board Member

Mr. DeVries introduced William Crouse, new member of the Advisory Board.

IV. Director's Update

Mr. Barnettr proceeded with the Director’s update. He discussed Bob Ragland’s pending
retirement and other staffing changes within the department. He informed the Advisory Board
that the vacancy for the Air Awareness Coordinator has been filled.

He discussed the impacts and benefits of the addition of an attendant and as well as the
installation of the recycling compactor at the Hanes Mill Road Landfill F acility. He updated the
Advisory Board about recycling in the unincorporated area of F orsyth County. He discussed air
permitting and enforcement regulations in Forsyth County.

Mr. Wilson discussed noise problems and the noise ordinance within Forsyth County.

Mr. Barnette discussed recent changes in Environmental Protection Agency regulation.

Mr. Barmnette ended the Director’s Update.

V. Other Business
Mr. DeVries discussed a date change for the next meeting. Mr. DeVries made a motion to

confirm the date change for the next meeting to October 9, 2018. Beth Williams seconded the
motion.

VI. *Next Tentative Meeting is October 9, 2018*

VII. Adjournment

Mr. DeVries adjm‘lrned the meeting.
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